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LETTER DATED 9 FEBRUARY 1978 FROM THF PRRMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF KUWAIT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDCMT OF 

THE SECURITY cou>KxL 

In reference to the letter of the Permanent Observer of the Palestine 
Liberation Organization to the United Nations of 6 February 1978, I would like 
to request you to have this letter distributed as a document of the Security 

Council. 

(Simxl) Abdulla Yaccoub BISHARA 
Ambassador of Kuwait 
to the United Nations 
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Annex 

Letter d:ted 6 February 1978 from the Permamnt Observer o_f 
the Palestine LibeE<lTOrGanizatzon to the United l!Jations 

addressed to the President of the Security Council 

Upon the instructions of the Executive Committee of the Palestine Liberation 
Organization, I have the honour to bring to your attention the following. 

The Israeli Government has decided to convert three new military 
installations, located near Nablus on the occupied WestBank, into permanent 
civilian settlements. This decision constitutes another violation of United 
Nations resolutions and the Geneva Conventions and aggravates an already 
explosive situation which threatens peace and stability in the area. 

In this connexion, I shculd like to recall your statement of 11 November 1976 
(S/12233) and to req,uest that you take immediately the measures necessary to 
terminate continued illegal Israeli occupation, expansion, and annexation. 

(Signed) Zehdi Labib TERZI 
Permanent Observer 
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